
 

Thank you to all for the attention to details involving mom’s funeral. 
From the food to the music and the message and kindness to 
strangers, you all never cease to represent Jesus. Thanks for being His 
hands and feet in serving our family.  Marjorie Shantz family 

                                                                                                                                 Lyn King  
 

Thank You! Thank you to everyone who came and those who helped with the 
Holy Week service on Wednesday. First to the members of SALT who provided a 
delicious meal, to Delvin Mast and friends who made the flat bread, to those 
who participated as readers during the service, to our AV crew and finally to the 
elders and those who stayed after to help clean up.  
 

A memorial service  for Mim Mast is planned for Saturday morning, April 26th at 
10 am followed by a meal and fellowship time.  Visitation will take place at the 
church Friday evening, April 25th from 6:30-8:30 pm.  In recognition of Mim’s    
vibrant life and love of color, the family invites everyone to dress for the         
memorial service in colors that remind you of Mim and springtime.  
 

Ministry Opportunity Toddler Time has had an attendance of 6-8 kids each week 
since the trial period began. CEC recommends this opportunity to stay! We will 
need your help to make this successful. There is a sign up sheet on the bulletin 
board in the foyer, with a Toddler Time policy for your reference.  Please let CEC 
know if you have questions: Cindy Hunt, Faith Slagell, Margaret Schrock, Susan 
Shantz, and Echo Shantz.  
 

Online Giving PVMC’s Online Giving tool, formerly EasyTithe, has been upgraded 
by its umbrella company, Amplify. We anticipate this to be a smooth transition 
with minimal interruption. If you have questions about using our online giving 
feature, please contact the church office.  
 

Guess What?! The Youth group is providing another opportunity to take home a 
delicious meal on Mother's Day. If you do not want to cook or do any dishes on 
Sunday, May 11th you can sign up to take a meal home! We will have pulled 
pork along with delicious sides and of course a yummy cake for dessert. If you 
would like to have one or 10 meals to take home PLEASE sign up on the sign up 
sheet posted to the bulletin board in the foyer area. We would like to have a 
head count of how many meals to provide. We would like to know by Sunday, 
April 27th at 5:00 pm if you would like a meal. It's all by Donation!! You can also 
text Chelsea at 580 210 6419 if you want to be added to the list! Thank you!   
 

Bible Memory Camps High School camp is May 26th - 30th. Grades 2 -8 are May 
31st - June 3rd. Talk to Margaret Schrock for registration information.  

 

Singing Evening is Sunday, May 4th. Bill & Carolene Jackson, Keith & Ruthie    
Miller,  Echo Shantz, and David & Martha Miller are responsible for specials. If 
you prefer not to organize a special for the month, or have a conflict, please  
contact Bill Jackson.  
 

Graduations We will have a gift table setup in May for high schoolers graduating  
this season. If you know of a graduate; college or high school, please share the 
name of graduate and school with the church office: pvmc.office@gmail.com.  
 

Invitation to Discernment Process Pastor Jeff’s term is ending August 31st of 
this year.  The elders have begun to discern next steps.  We invite you to begin    
praying about this question and ask for your input into our discernment.  To 
share your thoughts, please contact one of the elders or simply come to an    
elders meeting. The elders meet on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each 
month.  We hope to have a recommendation to the membership after Easter. 
And at that time the membership will be able to vote on the recommendation.  
 

Fiesta! Let’s Celebrate! Vacation Bible School is planned for July 14th - 17th. If 
you would like to volunteer, please contact one of the VBS committee members. 
We have opportunities for everyone! Allison Chupp, Becky Peachy, & Dana Selzer 
 
 

 

Today, April 20, 2025  
 6:30 am Sunrise Service 
         No Sunday School 
10:30 am Worship service 
 
 
This week  Apr 21st - 26th 
Tue        6 - 8 pm TLC Thomas 1st 
                   Christian Church (Looming  
                   Class)       
Wed      7:30 pm Elders Meeting 
Thurs    1-3 pm Quilting Room 112 
 
 
Next Sunday,  April 27th 
  8:45 am Maple Lawn Manor 
 9:30 am Sunday School 
10:30 am Worship service 
   
 
 

Upcoming events                  
April 30th              Missions Meeting 
May 4th                 Singing Evening 
May 11th               Mother’s Day  
                                 Youth Fundraiser Lunch 
May 12th - 17th    Church Reserved 
May 18th                Celebrating Communion 
                                 Fellowship Hall Reserved 
May 26th - 30th    HS Bible Memory Camp 
May 31st - June 3rd Grade 2-8 Bible  
                                 Memory Camp 
June 1st                  Singing Evening 
                                 Members Meeting 
June 8th                  Maple Lawn Manor 
June 15th                Father’s Day 
                                 Church in the Canyon 
July 2nd - 11th      Youth Trip to Costa Rica 
July 6th                  Celebrating Communion 
                                Singing Evening 
July 14th - 17th     Vacation Bible School  
 
 

We’re excited that you chose to worship 

 with us today! 

Help us get to know you by scanning the QR code and completing the linked form.  

To learn more about Pleasant View, check out our website; pvmcok.org. 



Prayer Requests 
 
 
 
 

For our church family 
That Christ may be seen in us. 
Our homebound members ~ Bertha Miller and Warren Slagell 
Edwin & Melissa Detweiler 
The Mim Mast family as they mourn her passing 
Health Concerns 

• Candace Slagell ~ Recovering from knee replacement surgery. 
 

Pastor Jeff, Dana & family  
Elders & families  

 

In our community     
For those who don’t know Jesus as their Lord and Savior and unity among those 

who do. 
Health concerns 

• Levi Hunt, James Hunt’s younger brother ~ Diagnosed with leukemia, 
though doing well, anticipates starting bone marrow transplant process 
mid May. 

• Margaret, sister to Susana Friesen ~ Living with cancer and fluctuating 
kidney function. 

• Delmar Scoville ~ Good report from the Dr. Thank you for the prayers! 
• Mel Miller ~ Recuperating at home. 

Local Ministries:  Agape Health Clinic, Habitat for Humanity, 
       Connections Food & Resource Center, First Choice, Etc Shop, Hope is Alive 
Our local, state, and national leaders 

 

Around the World 
Serving in the US 

• Amani Community Church  
• Oklahoma MDS 
• Corey & Brooke Makeever - STUMO  

  Serving in other Countries 
• Global Disciples    
• Befon Asiago -Lifeway Children’s Centre  
• Rolly Walter ~ Health concerns 
• Kiran Paul & Lakshmi -Berachah Ministries 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Pleasant View Mennonite Church 

April 20, 2025 
Attendance Last Sunday: 172 

Clipboards, with fill in sheets, are available for the children to use  
during the worship service.  

 
  
 
 

Welcome and Announcements: Pastor Jeff 
 

 “Were You There?”  MH #164  
 “Low in the Grave He Lay”  MH #567 
 

Call to Worship: Tony Peachy 
  
 “Christ Who Left His Home in Glory” MH #566 
 “Christ the Lord is Risen Today” MH #179 
  

Congregational Prayer: Michael Slagell 
  

               “Jesus Loves Me” 
(Children are invited to place their offerings in the Mission Globe)  
  

Children's Time:  Faith Slagell 
(Children ages 1-4 dismissed to toddler time.) 
  

 Songs of Praise  
  

Scripture: Luke 24:1-12 
    Read by Wes & Regina Miller 
  

Sermon: “Lost & Found Forever” Pastor Jeff Selzer 
  

 “Lift Your Glad Voices” MH #175 

Add your prayer requests by contacting Pastor Jeff or the church office. 

Office Hours: Mondays & Thursdays 9 am - 2 pm  

Contact Us 

Office: Amanda Miller           405-663-2301                pvmc.office@gmail.com 

Pastor Jeff Selzer                    580-816-0459                pvmc.jeff@gmail.com 


